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Talina Matthews

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission

211 Sower Blvd

Frankfort, KY 40601

Dear Talina Matthews:

As per your case number 2017-00049, we are notifying you that Natural Energy UtilityCorp. (NEUC) has

completed the first half of the project as stated in our letter to you dated May 23, 2017. We will begin

the second half of the pipeline construction on Wednesday, May 24, 2017. Our starting point will be at

the West Horn Hollow Ramp (CR-1629) and travel toward US 23. We will notify the PSC at the

completion of our construction as ordered in your case no. 2017-00049.

Sincerely,

Matthew Oaks

General Manager

Cc: Matthew Oaks

Attachment

606.324.3920 Fox; 606.325.2991


